August 21, 2009

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Sanitary Service Co, Inc., G-14 — General rate increase request
REPLACEMENT PAGES --DO NOT REDOCKET—TG 091148

Dear Mr. Danner:

With this transmittal letter, in accordance with WAC 480-07-520 we are
submitting replacement pages for the general rate increase request for Sanitary Service
Company, Inc., D/B/A Sanitary Service Company and Recycling Services, Inc., operating
under authority of Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity No. G-14.

If you have any questions about this letter please call me at (360) 734-3490 or
contact me at ed@ssc-inc.com.

Sincerely,

Edward Nikula
Vice President

Enclosures:
Revised tariff pages
Compliance Memo
Work Papers




bee:  Pat Dunn
Jeff Williamson
Lisa Meucci
Polly McNeill




